
From: Christopher Owen <Christopher.Owen@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 1:08:34 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift basket  
  
Hi Steve, 
  
I am reporting that I received a gift basket of fruits and various snacks from the Laborer’s union, Local 
1092. I’m not sure of the value of the gift basket but it is likely approaching $100 in value. I will place the 
basket out for anyone to be able to partake. Let me know if you need any additional information on this.  
  
Thanks, 
  
Chris  
 

mailto:Christopher.Owen@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

